
To Senate Committee on Housing 

Feb. 4. 2019 

 

Re: SB 608 

Please support SB 608.  

 

I drive a bus for Trimet and I see a lot of people in despair. It saddens me that for some reason the 

political side of our government is being reactive instead of proactive as far as hunger and affordable 

housing go. The same people ride my bus at night every night to keep warm in the winter and cool in the 

summer. They have nowhere else to go and it is a safe place for them. I feel there needs to be more 

urgency placed on housing. 

 

Sincerely, 

Brett Conroy 

 

 


